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In common with so many others in the hospitality sector, the Social Club’s activities and business has been deeply affected during this year of Covid.

We did actually manage some activity during the relatively short easing of restrictions in the summer, but always strictly within the rules. We are very appreciative of the staff who kept things going during this difficult time while working within the many restrictions and regulations. Similarly to our customers who regularly turned out to support us, and endured these restrictions with understanding and in generally good humour.   

Despite the situation, some members of the committee and staff have used the time to move along with some of our existing projects, albeit at a much reduced level. The heating system throughout has been checked and revamped to reduce energy consumption, (and therefore also costs), we have a completely new kitchen for serving hot food, the bar cellar area has been reorganised and decorated, and the programme for refurbishment of the Members’ Bar is well advanced. Again we would wish to thank those who gave of their time, skills and efforts to help achieve this.

And most importantly, even during the time of harshest restrictions we continued to provide one important and, as it turned out, badly needed service to the citizens of Glemsford, ie the Bottle Bank. 
We are appreciative of various grants and reliefs from government and councils which enable our accounts to be less disastrous than they might otherwise have been, but nevertheless we look forward anxiously to the time when we can reopen again as a self supporting business, and return to our proper place in Glemsford as one of its few remaining community hubs.

On behalf of the Committee
